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Malta International Arts Festival –  Barriera Wharf in the Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that due to  

events in connection with the Malta International Arts Festival, part of Barriera Wharf 

has to be kept clear from vessels.  

 

The part of Barriera Wharf which is to be kept clear is indicated on attached chart 

shown hatched in red and is to be kept clear on Tuesday 9th July 2019 and Sunday 14th 

July 2019 from 1830 hours to 2300 hours on both days. 

 

No vessel will be allowed to berth alongside this part of the wharf apart from the 

Fernandez 1 during the above quoted dates and time. 

 

Mariners are to obey any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on 

VHF channel 12. 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 
 
 
 




